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ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
 

We extend our most sincere thanks to all our members 
for their active participation and unwavering support 
throughout the FSC-CCOO Foreign Service Trade Union 
Section congressional process. 
 
[Madrid, 10/02/2025] At CCOO-Exterior, we would 
like to express our deepest gratitude following the 
conclusion of our congressional process. On behalf 
of our team and the new Executive Committee, we 
truly appreciate the renewed confidence you have 
placed in our project. Your support has been and 
will continue to be vital in this new stage, so that we 
may continue to move forward in achieving our 
common goals. 
 
For this reason, we wish to extend our heartfelt 
appreciation to everyone who dedicated their time 
and effort to participate in this process, as well as 
to those who, for various reasons, did not have the 
opportunity to do so. Your trust and support are a 
source of inspiration that drives us to continue 
working for a fairer and more transparent Spanish 
Foreign Service, in which all labor rights and 
regulations are fully respected, and, ultimately, for 
a work environment that reflects our shared values 
and aspirations. 
 
At the same time, we would like to express our 
profound gratitude to the Federal Legal and 
Technical Team for their unwavering and diligent 
support. We also extend our deepest thanks to the 
Communications Department of our State 
Federation for their steadfast commitment to 
raising awareness about the realities of the “PLEX” 
collective. Your invaluable efforts and dedication 
are truly appreciated. 
 
Additionally, we would like to express our immense 
appreciation to the Occupational Health 
Secretariats of both the State Federation and our 
own Section for their dedication and tireless efforts 
during this period. This collaborative approach has 
been crucial in making significant strides in the legal 
arena, raising awareness of our situation, and 
furthering the implementation of an occupational 
health and safety policy across the PLEX sector 

throughout this recent term. Your commitment has 
been instrumental in driving our progress forward. 
 
At CCOO-Exterior, you will always find a dedicated 
team ready to listen and open to your suggestions 
and contributions. We are committed to tirelessly 
advocating for a Foreign Service that upholds all our 
rights, fosters a balanced work environment that 
ensures fair treatment and conditions for everyone, 
and where each of you can feel the support and 
warmth of our organization.  
 
Luz María, Carla, David and Osmany. 


